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Presentation of books to Seri Mulia Sarajana International School, Brunei  
by the High Commissioner 

 
The High Commissioner of India, His Excellency Ajaneesh Kumar visited Seri 

Mulia Sarajana International School (SMSIS), Brunei Darussalam on Tuesday, 12 
October 2020 and presented a set of 39 books to the School Library’s - ‘Asian 
Corner Project’. The books cover various subjects on India including History, 
Culture, Yoga, Tourism, Art, Language, Politics and Geography. 
 
 

 



 



 



 

 
 



 
 
2. Speaking on the occasion, the High Commissioner highlighted the 
importance of inculcating the habit of reading in children and expressed 
confidence that the books contributed by the High Commission to the School 
Library will be a source information on India to the students. 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
3. The High Commissioner was received by Dr. Mary Lim, CEO & Founder of 
Sarjana Education Group, Ms. Chong, Principal and Student Council President 
Master Muhammad.  They expressed sincere gratitude to the High Commissioner 
of India for his support to establish the India Corner in their Asian School Section 
of the School’s Library. 
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Brunei Darussalam, 12th October, 2020 


